
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF JANUARY 4, 2021 
 
 
THEME:  We began working on our unit based on the story The Mitten. 
We also began working on our winter theme. 
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We introduced the letter J this week. We 
will work on activities that build on our visual discrimination skills, as 
well as our color and shape matching skills.  We will also do an activity 
to work on the concept of big and little. 
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  We made jellyfish for the letter J and we 
will create a snowman.  We will build a snowman using our name and 
we will complete the letter J page in our letter book. 
 
NEXT WEEK’S THEME:  Next week, we will continue to work on our 
unit based on The Mitten. We will also work on our winter theme and 
introduce the letter K.  
 
IMPORTANT MESSAGES:  Classes resume the week of January 11. 
Mondays will continue to be remote learning days. Students will return 
in person on Tuesday, January 12. I can’t wait to see all of my friends in 
person soon! 
 
SAVE THE DATE: 

 Monday, January 4 – Friday, January 8 – Remote learning 
continues 

 Tuesday, January 12 – Students return to school in person, 8:30-
10:30 

 Monday, January 18 – No School in observance of MLK Day 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 

 


